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HAPPY HANUKAH! 

NOV. 28th- 

DEC. 6th 2021 
 

 
As restrictions to the Covid-19 pandemic ease we will be following 
the best practices to keep our community safe and encourage you to 
be fully vaccinated with all the uncertainty of the Delta and other 
variants. 
 
We have communication from other Synagogues, government, 
medical offices and businesses. Our primary concern is the health and 
safety of all our members and guests and our commitment to 
continue to serve the needs of the business community of the 
financial district of Lower Manhattan during this challenging period. 
 
We continue to monitor guidance, directions and recommendations 
from the Center of Disease Control, World Health Organization, our 
city and state officials and other medical professionals. 
 
Please make good decisions for your own health and safety and know 
that the Wall Street Synagogue will support you as best we can. 

 


